
Quonochontaug Central Beach Fire District 

Long Range Planning Committee, May 18, 2024, 9 am 

Quonochontaug Grange at 5662 Post Road Charlestown, RI 02813 

 

Approved Minutes 

 

Meeting called to order by Chair:  Renee Cohen at 9:05 am 

Present:  Renee Cohen, Anthony Flint, Roy E. Jacobsen, Paul Mathews, Alex Schultheis 

Absent: Diane McEnroe, Taylor Rettig 

Members of the Public:  Ellen Frost 

October 28, 2023 Draft Minutes were approved unanimously.   

Renee Cohen provided an update on the January and March Board of Governors Meeting. 

Committee discussed progress on various Board of Governors topics that has been achieved 

since March.   

Anthony Flint led an update and discussion on the “Collaboration Across Quonnie Neck 

Organizations” project.  Anthony tentatively agreed to present his initiative’s progress to the 

Board of Governors at its July 19th meeting. 

Paul Mathews led an update and discussion on the “Water Quality/Quantity” project he is 

leading.  Paul agreed to present his draft analysis done to date, with emphasis that it is a 

work-in-progress, to the Board of Governors at its June 15th meeting.  Renee will help Paul 

create that discussion document.  

The LRP Committee discussed the draft written Comprehensive Plan.  Committee members will 

send their proposed content changes to Renee Cohen by June 2nd. 

Next meeting is June 22nd at 9am at Quonochontaug Grange. 

Adjournment at 11:53 am.                 


